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Current Status in respect of WP(C) No. 3790/2013 – in the matter of 
recognition of Sections A & B examinations of IEI by MHRD 

 
 The above Writ Petition, filed by IEI in Hon’ble Delhi High Court on    
27 May 2013, came up for hearing on 13 May 2025. On 13 May 2025, the 
matter was re-notified for next date of hearing on 01 Aug 2025.  
  
 

 

Issued by 
Secretary & Director General 

For and on behalf of The Institution of Engineers (India) 
 


